SOESD’s Teacher Evaluation & Support System
BULLETIN #8

The purpose of these bulletins is to keep you informed about activities related to SOESD’s implementation of SB 290.
What’s Happening

1 Meetings were held with licensed staff in all SOESD programs regarding revisions in SOESD’s teacher evaluation system.  The revisions were based on analysis of SOESD’s 2013-14 evaluation data and findings and changes in ODE requirements.
2 A presentation was made to the SOESD Board of Directors about last year’s implementation of the teacher evaluation system and a report of area Peer Review Panels managed by SOESD.
3 Programs are implementing the revised teacher evaluation system, and some are considering use of specialist rubrics instead of the Legends teacher rubric.
What’s Next 

1 Fully implementing the revised teacher evaluation system & monitoring the results and feedback
2 Examining electronic systems for managing and documenting elements of the teacher evaluation system, including scoring and analysis of data
3 Providing professional development aligned with 2013-14 teacher evaluation findings
4 Applying SOESD’s teacher evaluation system to all SOESD departments
Who to Call
If you have questions about anything in this bulletin, contact your program’s “Point Person” (listed below).  S/he will follow up with the SB Implementation Oversight Committee.
	Sandra Crews
-Assistive Technology (AT)/SEAS
-Audiology
-Medicaid Administrative Claiming (MAC)
-Speech-Language Services
	Evelyn Henderson

-Orthopedic Impairments
Dale Balme

-PDHH

-PVI

	Mari Martinen
-Autism Services
	Kim Hosford
-Psychological Services

	Steve Schilling
-Career Technical Education (CTE)
	Kaye Dowling
-STEPS

	Pam Thompson Arbogast

-Early Childhood Services
	Cynthia Fuglsby
-STEPS Plus

	Charlie Bauer

-Migrant Ed/ELL
	Scott Beveridge
-Technology & Media Services


Susan Peck
-Nursing Services
